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INFORMATION 
 
This report is provided in response to the budget presentation made to the board of trustees 
on March 22, 2005 by the exempt staff.  All principals and decision unit administrators will 
be provided with a copy of their written submission. 
 
The board recognizes the broad range of skills and expertise represented by the various 
disciplines that make up the exempt staff group and their contribution to the effective and 
efficient operation of the district.  The board also appreciates the focus exempt staff place on 
the classroom and the commitment to aligning resources in support of teaching and learning. 
 
The board is aware of the demographic changes that are occurring and will continue to occur 
within the district over the next five years.  The board is also aware that these changes are 
also impacting other public sector employers and that these changes will have an impact on 
the district’s ability to compete for qualified staff.  The board also recognizes that issues 
related to workload, staffing levels and professional development opportunities are a concern 
to exempt staff and other staff groups.  The district’s ability to address these issues for all 
staff will be influenced significantly by the upcoming funding announcements by the 
provincial government.   
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